
From: Fred Quartermain   
Sent: 18 September 2020 11:43 
To: George Smith   
Subject: RE: Wroxton Motorcross Track - 20/02126/CLUE 
 
On the clarification regarding the number of events as recorded in the PCN and in the LDC 
application I have spoken with my client, who has in turn spoken with Mr Pounder who responded to 
the PCN. The discrepancy comes down to what is recorded in each. Exhibit BP1 with the LDC 
application records “race meetings” only and expressly excludes days where the track was in use 
for testing and personal use. The PCN response saw the submission of calendars marked to show 
dates Mr Pounder was at the track for the purposes of motorcross which includes those additional 
dates. I understand that there is a typo in relation to the year 2018 where 22 track meets are 
shown on exhibit BP1 and 21 on the calendar. These numbers should be the same.  

 


